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GURUGRAM GLOBAL HEIGHTS SCHOOL
[bookmark: _GoBack]Ref: GGHS/ CIR/ 2019-20/017						Date: 18/07/2019
Dear parent,
You will be glad to know that your ward has been selected for the 1ST Inter School RPS Fiery Roller Skating Championship. The event has been organized by RPS International School on 27th July, 2019.
The ward will come to school and will be dropped home by regular school transport. The participation fee is Rs.200. 
Kindly fill the registration form attached and submit by tomorrow, 19/07/2019.

Regards
Vice Principal
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